
 
 
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
The Waverly Airport Commission meeting was held on Thursday, September 12, 2013 
@ 7:00 p.m. at the Waverly Municipal Airport. 
 
The meeting was called to order and facilitated by Dennis Hansen, Chairperson. 
 
Commission members present: Dan Marsh, Richard Lindell and Nicholas Williams.  Also 
in attendance was Brian Curtis, Cedar Valley Aviation.  Guests were present as follows: 
Fred Krumweide. 
 
The minutes from the August meeting were approved by a motion from Nick Williams 
and seconded by Richard Lindell. 
 
The Financial Reports from August were reviewed and approved by a motion from 
Nicholas Williams and seconded by Richard Lindell.  No bills were submitted for 
approval. 
 
Reports/Announcements: Cedar Valley Aviation reported traffic was strong and fuel 
sales were the highest ever for any month.  There are 6 active students at this time; up 
from 4.  
 
New Business: None 
 
Unfinished Business: None 
 
Tabled Items: None 
 
Project Status Report: A list of projects was submitted for the next fiscal year to the 
Commission.  This will be discussed at subsequent meetings and several of them will be 
submitted for state funding.  
 
Group Discussion: None 
 
No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned by motion from Richard 
Lindell and seconded by Nicholas Williams. 
 
 
 
Dan Marsh, Commission Secretary 


